
Presentation of Degrees 

September 19, 2022 
 
It was moved, seconded and voted that the following numbers of graduates be 
recommended by the Senate to the President for the awarding of the 
appropriate degrees or certificates as authorized by the Board of Trustees.  
Individual names of the graduates are recorded with the Minutes of this meeting 
in the permanent Senate records. 
 
 
Degrees: 

Agriculture and Life Sciences (3) 
Arts and Sciences (6) 
Engineering and Mathematical Sciences (4) 
Grossman School of Business (1) 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 19th, 2022 
 
 

Dear Faculty Senate President Thomas Borchert, 
 
 

On behalf of the faculty of the College of Agriculture and Life Sciences I am pleased to report 

that 3 candidates have successfully completed requirements for the Bachelor of Science 

Degree. 

 
I move that these candidates be recommended by the UVM Faculty Senate and Board of Trustees 

for the Bachelor of Science Degree. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Leslie V. Parise, Ph.D. 
Dean of the College of Agriculture and Life Sciences 
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September 2022 Graduates 

 

Olivia Brette Ashkinaze-Collender    Wilton CT  

Yixuan Tang       Yantai  China 

Amanda Tran       Burlington 



 

COLLEGE OF ARTS AND SCIENCES 
OFFICE OF THE DEAN 
Lattie F. Coor House, 438 College Street, Burlington, VT 05405 
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September 19, 2022 
 
 
 Dear Faculty Senate President Thomas Borchert,  
 
 
On behalf of the faculty of the College of Arts and Sciences I am pleased to report that 6 candidates have 

successfully completed requirements for the Bachelor of Arts Degree. 

 

I move that these candidates be recommended by the UVM Faculty Senate and Board of Trustees for the 

Bachelor of Arts Degree. 

 
 
 

 
________________________________________ 
William A. Falls, Ph.D. 
Dean of the College of Arts and Sciences 



September 19, 2022 
 
Faculty Senate President, the following candidates from the College of Arts and Sciences  
have completed all requirements for degrees as indicated: 
 

Bachelor of Arts (6) 
 

I move that the Senate recommend these candidates to the Board of Trustees for their 
awarding of the appropriate degrees. 
 

Bachelor of Arts 
 
Michaela Lucia Aladjem Arlington MA 

Josie Beeken Shelburne  

Shadi Nabil Bitar Acton MA 

Qiang Gao Wuhu  China 

Micayla Marie Nadeau-Williams Crofton MD 

Yasemin Tezel Garland ME 

 



 

COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING AND MATHEMATICAL SCIENCES 
OFFICE OF THE DEAN 
109 Votey Hall, 33 Colchester Avenue, Burlington, VT  05405-0156 
802-656-3390 
www.cems.uvm.edu  

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  University Faculty Senate 
 
FROM:  Linda S. Schadler, Dean 
  College of Engineering and Mathematical Sciences 
 
RE:  September 2022 Graduates 
 
DATE:  September 19th, 2022 
 
 
The following students have completed the requirements for their respective degrees and should be 
recommended by the University Faculty Senate to the Board of Trustees: 
 
Bachelor of Science in Biomedical Engineering 
 Jack Boynton 
 
Bachelor of Science in Civil Engineering 
John Thomas Turpin 

 
Bachelor of Science in Mechanical Engineering 

Maxine Gloria Hebert 
 

Bachelor of Science in Mathematical Sciences 
Shengsheng Wang 
 

 
 

 
                           ______________________________ 

      
                           Linda S. Schadler, Ph.D. 

Dean and Professor 
College of Engineering & 

Mathematical Sciences 

  



 
 

GROSSMAN SCHOOL OF BUSINESS  
55 Colchester Avenue, Burlington, VT 05405-0157  
Phone: (802) 656-4015   Web: www.uvm.edu/business 
 

 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Thomas Borchert, President, Faculty Senate 
FROM:  Barb Arel, Acting Dean, Grossman School of Business 
DATE:  September 19, 2022  
RE:  September 2022 Graduates  
 
On behalf of the faculty of the Grossman School of Business, I am pleased to report that 1 student has 
completed the requirements for the Bachelor of Science degree in Business Administration.   
I request that the University Faculty Senate recommend to the Board of Trustees that these students be 
awarded their degree.  
 
BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION 

 
Jared Weiss 

 
 
 
 
 
____________________________________ 

         
                       Barb Arel, Acting Dean 
                                                                                Grossman School of Business 
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